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Re: WHBP(FM), Harbor Springs, Michigan
Interlochen Center for the Arts
Facility ID No. 172716
WHBP Minor Change Application (File No. BPED-20150715ABK)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter concerns the minor change application BPED20 15071 5ABK (the
"Application") filed by Interlochen Center for the Arts on behalf of noncommercial educational
FM station WHBP on July 15, 2015.

The Application requested FCC authorization to change WHBP's broadcasting site and
increase the station's broadcasting power. On July 28, 2015, the FCC issued a letter to
Interlochen's counsel (the "Letter") requesting that the Application be amended to include an
FCC Antenna Structure Registration Number ("ASRN") within 90 days. If Interlochen was
unable to amend the Application within 90 days, the Letter required Interlochen to notify the
Commission, in writing, and provide an update on the tower's construction.

Interlochen is actively working with the tower's owner, SBA Communications, towards
completion of construction and the registration process of the new WHBP tower. Since the
application was filed, numerous land impact and environmental surveys regarding the
construction have been completed in order to ensure there was no adverse impact to a protected
species located near the new tower site. Construction on the tower is expected to begin this fall
and Interlochen is currently waiting for SBA Communications to complete the Antenna Structure
Registration so that the Application can be amended to include the ASRN.
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Interlochen will continue working with SBA Communications towards completing
construction and obtaining an ASRIN. Pursuant to the Letter, within the next 60 days Interlochen
will either amend the Application to include the ASRN or submit another written report updating
the Commission of the antenna structure registration process.

Sincerely,

Cohn Black Andrews

CBA/cll
cc: Susan N. Crawford (pdf copy to Susan.Crawfordfcc.gov)
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